
Guided Pathways Meeting 09/09/24 – Minutes taken by Becky Colaw 
 

• The meeting was called to order at 11:50. 
• The agenda was reviewed with one line deleted because it did not pertain to this 

meeting. 
• The minutes from 04/29/24 were approved with no changes. 
• Two-week progress reports: They were delayed, but we should see them today. They 

will be open for only one week (until Sunday). Try to encourage faculty to at least 
note students with identifiable needs. 

• Four-week progress reports will be out on Monday and will be open for two weeks. 
• Christie gave an update on the conference she was at last week and a rubric they 

reviewed on student needs. The earlier we can report students, the earlier they can 
get help, which will increase persistence. 

• Nicole Avina stated the students will be receiving a survey about their basic needs 
also. 

• We took some time to do introductions. 
• Christie talked about accessibility. It is going to be a focus this year. There are a lot 

of resources through the Vision Resource Center, CCC, and WebAIM. 
• We discussed the Guided Pathway website and the need to update it. We should be 

nudging the people in our departments to provide personal updated information but 
also to help with determining what content we want on that page. We could have 
videos, student testimonials, etc. We want to use the page for students to get 
information on their major. We also need to make sure the website is accessible. 
We might want to encourage faculty to update the information for the directory 
which will have to be sent to Aricia Leighton. We also need to add adjuncts. 

• We discussed program reviews. We need to include our department’s needs. We 
could ask for funding for guest speakers or lab space . . . now is the time to ask for 
what we need. 

• We discussed what our role is and what Dr. Fliger expects from us as Guided 
Pathways. We will have an update from him for our next meeting. We need to help 
students stay on their path. We should be doing a monthly meeting with our 
pathway. Since accessibility will be a focus this year, we need to talk to those in our 
pathway about that. 

• Marisa reported that counselors and ed advisors can help us to communicate with 
students They have student mentors who can help if we need. 

• We discussed the STEM common hour. STEM faculty provided a brief overview of 
what they do, and several people expressed interest in this. They will share an 
agenda from one of their meetings. 

• We need to start working on scheduling for next year. If we are interested in a 
common hour, we should probably talk to our teams. 

• STEM also brought to the group’s attention that they found some significant errors 
in data. This has been reported and is being looked at. 


